
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that the Tama County Board of Supervisors on July 24th, 2023 at 10:00 am at 104 

West State Street, Toledo, IA will hold a public hearing to propose a decrease in appropriation of funds 

in the amount of $51,000 for the Board of Health’s budget for FY 24.  

Laura Kopsa 

Tama County Auditor 

 

 


